
 

OLYMPUS HIGH SCHOOL PTSA BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

February 8, 2021 

 

In attendance:   Jen LaFaber, Katie Zimmerman, Suzanne Headden, Sydnee Madsen, Suzy Rasch, Amy 

Johnson, Judy Crockett, Kerri Bengtzen, Mr. Perschon, Lisa Barnett, Brittney Peterson,  Jennie Pinnock, 

Ben Boss, Alli Southham,  

Pledge and call to order:  Katie Zimmerman and Jenn LaFaber 

President’s Report:  Jannika and Trina are working out the issues with Membership Hub.  Expect to see 

more information about this soon. 

Secretary Report:  Minutes from our January meeting were approved. 

Treasurer’s report:  We had a unanimous vote to move $150 from Reflections and $211.05 from 

Welcome Back Breakfast to SEP dinners.  These were extra funds in each of these accounts and were 

used to provide a COVID safe dinner for the staff.   

Principals Report:  Our current COVID positive numbers are very low.  The “test to stay” process has 

been successful.   

Student section at basketball games is set at 4 tickets per player and though the fan numbers are low we 

are still wanting to create a student section.   

Test to sway has been proposed (test to attend a school dance) and has some traction.  Stay tuned for 

more information.   

Still waiting on confirmation of the Huntsman Center as a venue for graduation.  We should have a plan 

by the end of this month.   

School sports are going strong.  We have a couple of wrestlers going to state, swim team going to state, 

and both boys and girls bball having great seasons.   

Virtual parent teacher conferences are happening on Tuesday and Wednesday. Spirit Week will run for 2 

weeks.  

Super Bowl of Caring will support our Olympus food pantry.   

Prep classes for junior’s ACT will be offered.  March 23 will be the free ACT test day for juniors.  

Although some colleges are going away from ACT results for 2021 entrance, scholarships will still require 

ACT scores.  April 14th will be the Aspire Plus for 9th and 10th graders.  Pre ACT for Sophomores is on its 

way.   

Reports and Discussion Items: 



Be Strong:.   Swap a Heart is happening during March.  

Teacher Appreciation: Will include full staff and plans are in the works.   

SEP Dinners:  Amy has this handled!!  It will be seamless, and the staff will love it.   

Last Night:  There has been some confusion with the annual Boondocks event.  Keri is working out the 

details and is considering conducting some type of function here at the High School.  Watch for more 

details to come. Its going to be fabulous.  

NEXT MEETING:  February 8th  9:30 am 

Upcoming Events:   

February: 

8-26: Super Bowl of Caring 

9-10/16-18: Spirit Week 

9-10th:  Parent Teacher Conferences 

10:  Concerto Night 

12-15:  No school 

17-18:  State Wrestling Tournament 

19-20:  State Swim Tournament 

23:  Girls State Basketball 

24:  Boys State Basketball 

27:  Refugee Benefit Concert 

MARCH 

1:  Swap a Heart begins 

1-6:  School Play “Our Town” 

6:  Princess Party 

8:  PTSA Meeting 

19:  GSD Battle of the Bands 

23:  Statewide ACT for Juniors 

25:  End of Term 

25-April 2:  No School 

 


